
From: Kunin, Lisa [Lisa.Kunin@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 10:23 AM 

To: Searles, Brian 

CC: Maguire, Jo Ann 

Subject: NTSB Letter to the Governor 

Attachments: SGOV-Copier14082508510.pdf 

 

 

Hi Brian,  

Liz asked me to share the attached letter with you from the National Transportation Safety Board.  As stated, the 

NTSB is seeking comments on its report 

HAR-14/01 on the Interstate 5 bridge in Washington State and safety recommendation H-14-13.  Would you please 

take a look and let me know if you have any comments you would like the Governor to submit? 

Thanks,  
Lisa Kunin  

 

Lisa Kunin  
Executive Assistant to the Governor  
Lisa.Kunin@state.vt.us  
802-828-3333  

Visit Governor Shumlin’s Online Resources:  
Website | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube  

 






